
Community needs survey seeks input on community development,
housing and homeless needs

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 4, 2024

For further information contact:
City Development
T: 262.653.4030

KENOSHA – The City of Kenosha is asking residents to participate in an online

Community-Wide Needs Survey during the month of April, 2024 to provide their opinions

about community development, housing and homeless needs.

The results of the Community-Wide Survey will help determine the use of federal Community

Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME funding.

A link to the survey can be found on the City’s website at: https://arcg.is/1GDv5C0

Contact the Department of City Development at 653-4030 for additional information.
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